
SEWER UPGRADES COMING 04/2025 

Coming Soon in Your Area 
The San Francisco Public Utilities Commission (SFPUC) operates a 
combined sewer system that collects and treats wastewater (sewage and 
stormwater). Seacliff 1 & Seacliff 2 Pump Stations (PS) provide essential 
sewer services to parts of the Seacliff area. Both facilities are at the end of 
their useful life and in need of upgrades. No service disruptions are 
anticipated, and additional notice will be provided prior to and 
during construction. 

WHERE: Construction will occur along Sea Cliff Avenue from China Beach to El 
Camino Del Mar and El Camino Del Mar from Seacliff Avenue (See Map). 

WHEN: The anticipated start date for construction work is April 14th, 2025 with 
completion scheduled for spring 2026. 

Weather and construction issues could impact the schedule. General workdays 
and hours (weather permitting) are Monday – Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Weekend, Night, and Continuous 24-HR work is allowed. 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
PARKING: Street parking will be restricted in the project area during 
construction hours. “No-parking” signs will be posted 72 hours in advance. 
Please see posted signs for exact workdays, hours, locations, as they may vary 
depending on construction task. 
SEWER AND WATER SERVICES in the area will NOT be interrupted during 
construction. 
TRAFFIC: Street closures in the project area will be necessary to ensure 
safety of workers and the public. Advance notice and detour signage will be 
provided. 
ACCESS: Follow posted signage on site. Businesses and residents in the work 
zone will maintain access to their driveways and entrances during construction. 
NOISE: Neighbors may hear construction noise periodically. Noisy work will be 
conducted in compliance with the San Francisco Noise Ordinance. 
ODORS: If necessary, odor control measures will be in place during 
construction. 
NOTICE: A 10-day notice will be distributed prior to construction to residents 
and businesses within the project area with project information. 

UPGRADES PLANNED FOR 
THESE BLOCKS 

COMING NEXT 

Seacliff Avenue from China 
Beach to El Camino Del Mar 
El Camino Del Mar from Seacliff 
Avenue (See Map) 

COMING SOON 

Contact: SFPUC Communications (415) 554-3233 or ssip@sfwater.gov. 
After hours: JDB & Sons Construction, Inc., (415) 834-5756 or 3-1-1. sfpuc.gov/seacliffpumps 

PROTECT YOUR PIPES 

While crews are inspecting sewer 
pipes in the roadway, you are 
responsible for maintaining the 
sewer lateral on your property. 

for more information visit, 
sfpuc.gov/sewerlateral 

Seacliff 2 Pump Station and Force 
Main upgrades estimated to begin 
Late 2025.
Visit sfpuc.gov/seacliffpumps to 
learn more.

mailto:ssip@sfwater.gov


 WW-747 
Making Upgrades 
For a sewer system that works today, tomorrow and for decades! 
Thank you for your patience during a few weeks of work in your 
area. 

sfpuc.gov 

Si necesita ayuda en español llame al (415) 554–3289 o 
escríbanos a ssip@sfwater.org. 
如果您需要中文協助、請致電 (415) 554-3289 或電郵 ssip@sfwater.org。

Kung Kailangan ang Tulong sa Filipino Tawagan ang (415) 554-3289 
o mag email sa ssip@sfwater.org.

Find us online at sfpuc.gov 
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